
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 26 February 2014 

6.30 – 8.30pm 
 

 

Cambridge House 

1 Addington Square 

SE5 0HF 
 

 

 

 

Can’t see a GP or Nurse when you need to? 
Help us improve access to urgent primary care 

services across Southwark 

You Said…. 

Over the past year we’ve been 
engaging with local people and have 
heard what you feel is important when 
accessing general practice for both 
routine and urgent appointments.  

We Did….  

We have listened to your views and 
this has informed the development of 
a proposal for how we could deliver 
urgent primary care services in the 
future.  

Book your place  

Online: www.improving-access-in-southwark.eventbrite.co.uk 

By email: souccg.southwark-ccg@nhs.net 

By phone: 020 7525 7888 
 

Now we want to 
hear your 

thoughts about 
these plans. 

http://www.improving-access-in-southwark.eventbrite.co.uk/
mailto:souccg.southwark-ccg@nhs.net

